
Pepperell Finance Committee

Page 1 of 1
C:\JFL_2019\FinanceCommittee\Minutes\MeetingMinutes_20190328.docx

Meeting Minutes
for

28 March  2019

Attendance:  John Ladik, Chair Finance Committee; Robin Rose Buxton; Quinto Cutler, Lisa Ferolito; 
Roland Nutter, Chair, Board of Selectmen; Andrew MacLean; Sean McGinty; and Mark Vasapolli,

The Joint meeting of the Board of Selectmen (BOS) and Finance Committee meeting was called to order
at Town Hall by Chairman Rolland Nutter at approximately 7:00 PM.

The meeting focused on the FY�¶20 Pepperell Town Budget.  After considerable discussion and a line by 
line review, Mr. Cutler recommended the cuts to the Police, the Council of Aging, and the Library be 
restored by eliminating the Finance Reserve Fund and cutting the Capital budget line item.  The new 
Budget line item has approximately $280.000 in funding.  Most of this funding is already accounted for 
with Highway Department lease payments and purchases for Fire Department replacement gear.

Sad to report there were only approximately five residents of Pepperell in attendance who were not 
Town employees.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:40 PM.




